
September 22,2004 

Ms. Beth A. O'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Advance Notification of Electronic Filing &O+- 0 0 3 3  

Dear Ms. O'Donnell, 

Application to Amend Service Territory at Woodland Industrial Park 

Clark Energy is submitting advance notice to electronically file an application to amend the territorial 

boundary with Kentucky Utilities (KU) at the Woodland Industrial Park in Mt. Sterling, KY. KU and Clark 

Energy agree on the proposed territorial boundary amendment. The application and all supporting 

documentation is being filed using the procedures and guidelines of the Commission's electronic filing 

process. Permission is requested, however, to electronically file any large size map documents on a CD- 

ROM. The "Readlst" document to be submitted when the application is electronically filed will reference 

any map documents delivered on a CD-ROM at the same time all original paper documents are filed. 

I request that Commission staff assign this application a new case number so that the electronic filing 

process may proceed. Clark Energy already has an assigned user ID and password. A copy of this letter 

will be e-mailed the Commission at pscfilinas@mail.state.kv.us. This copy is a true, accurate and 

complete representation of the original letter, which is being forwarded to you for the Commission's 

official case file. 

Please contact me (smesser@clarkenerqv.com) at Clark Energy should you have any questions or 

need additional information. 

Respectfully, 

Shannon D. Messer 
System Engineer 

Cc: Mr. Robby Trimble. Kentucky Utilities 
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